

24 October 2024

Greg DiBiase Chair, GNSO Council

RE: Supplemental Recommendations for the Non-Adopted Topic 24: String Similarity Evaluation SubPro Recommendations

Dear Greg,

Thank you for your letter of <u>19 September 2024</u> regarding the GNSO Council's vote to approve the relevant Supplemental Recommendations for the Non-Adopted Topic 24: String Similarity Evaluation SubPro Recommendations.

Per Annex A, Section 9(d) of the <u>ICANN Bylaws</u>, the Board will consider the recommendations and intends to adopt a resolution at ICANN81 in Istanbul, Türkiye.

The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your valuable time and work on these recommendations. The Board looks forward to further collaboration with the GNSO Council and to our discussions at ICANN81.

Sincerely,

Tripti Sinha,

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors